
2023 U18 Women’s Football National Championship
Volunteer Job Description

Overview
The Host Organizing Committee for the 2023 U18 Women’s Football National Championship is
seeking volunteers to support event operations. The Championship will be hosted in Ottawa,
Ontario from July 21-30, 2023. Game days for the competition will be July 23rd, July 26th, and
July 29th.

This year’s Championship is the second edition of the U18 Women’s Tackle Football event. Eight
teams from across Canada will participate in the tournament including teams from Alberta,
Saskatchewan, New Brunswick, Ontario (2), Manitoba, Quebec, and the National Indigenous
Team.

Requirements
● Be 14+ years of age
● Have completed or be willing to complete a Vulnerable Sector Check
● Be available during some/all of the dates listed above
● Have reliable transportation to Carleton University and/or TD Place
● Complete Think Training

Responsibilities
Responsibilities will be assigned based on individual skills and knowledge. Volunteers are not
required to have knowledge of tackle football, but it is considered an asset. Knowledge of
Carleton University and Ottawa is also considered an asset.

Volunteer responsibilities will vary, but may include:
● Technical game day support (ex. managing sideline chains and down markers on field)
● Non-technical game day support (ex. game day setup/tear down)
● Non-technical team support (ex. airport arrival/transportation guidance)
● Administrative support (ex. supporting the team's central operations centre)

Indicate interest here.

https://forms.gle/CArTpXDXAa1W2qYYA

